
 

UMATILLA COUNTY 
SMALL BUSINESS 
COVID-19 RELIEF 
GRANTS 
Make Sure to Apply – UmatillaCounty.net/grants 

Umatilla County Economic Development is offering $5,000 grants 

to small businesses that have been effected by COVID-19.  

Distributed across Umatilla County by population. Please find 

application on County’s website or at your City Hall. You may also  

reach out to Gail Nelson at (541) 278-6283 or 

grants@umatillacounty.net for more information.  

 

 

AVAILABLE TO 

SMALL BUSINESSES 

50 OR FEWER 

EMPLOYEES 

 

BUSINESS MUST BE 

HEADQUARTERED IN 

UMATILLA COUNTY 

 

SOLE PROPRIETORS 

ARE ELIGIBLE 

 

$5,000 GRANTS 

 

SORRY – NOT 

AVAILABLE FOR 

NON-PROFITS 

 

UMATILLA COUNTY 

Economic Development 
216 SE 4th St.  

Pendleton, OR 97801 

UmatillaCounty.net/grants 

Application Deadline: 
August 26, 2020 

 

 

mailto:grants@umatillacounty.net

